
Welcome to Wes Wilmes, 

Director of Parish Operations 

 

We are happy to announce that  

Wes Wilmes will be joining the staff at 

Corpus Christi on Monday, April 4, 

2022, replacing Rick Baumgart as our 

Director of Parish Operations. 

 
Wes will be responsible for the financial, 
physical, and personnel resources of 
our parish.  This will enable Father 
Jerry, Father Tyler, and Deacon Tom to 
continue to focus on their respective 
ministries. 
 
Wes retired in 2019 from a long and 
successful career at Mead Johnson, 
where he was the Director of 

Finance.  In his role at Mead Johnson, Wes was accountable for budgeting, forecasting, 
financial reporting, and employee management for a substantial segment of the 
business.  His success was the result of not only his technical and analytical skills, but 
also his strong interpersonal and employee management skills – all of which will serve 
him well in his new role at Corpus Christi. 
 
Wes, Jody, and their children Grant, Wade, and Morgan have been active members of 
Corpus Christi for many years.  In addition to his family’s long-standing commitment to 
our parish, Wes also serves as the Chair of the Mater Dei Finance Committee, is a 
member of the Evansville High School Coordinating Council and is a member of the 
Board of Directors of Catholic Charities. 
 
Please join us in congratulating and supporting Wes as he begins his new role and 
continues his great support of our parish. 
 


